
Update on Engagement Survey Participation 

Dear Team, 

We wanted to take a moment to thank everyone who has participated in our recent engagement 

survey. Your feedback is invaluable and plays a crucial role in shaping our work environment. 

As of today, we have achieved a participation rate of X%. We encourage those who haven't had 

the chance to complete the survey to do so by YYYY-MM-DD. Your voice matters, and we 

want to hear from you! 

Please remember that all responses are confidential, and the insights gathered will help us in our 

continuous improvement efforts. 

Thank you for your participation and commitment to making our workplace better! 

Best Regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 


